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From: Sharon Resnick
To: Borough Assembly Members, Mayor Doug Olerud, Borough Manager Annette Kreitzer
Re: Lutak Dock Phase 3
Date: April 11, 2022

When does it stop? Why are our appointed committee members continually allowed to pursue their own interests, rather than that of the
public?

Repeatedly during public meetings, we were told that our local government was only interested in making the Lutak dock able to safely
receive the food and fuel that we needed for our community. Some of us expressed concern that maybe okaying Phase One and Two was
a sly attempt to initiate building a dock to benefit mines. We were told that this was absolutely not the case. 

Now—in secret—the Port and Harbor Advisory Committee has rallied to advance the needs of Canadian mines over those of us who live
here. And the Planning Commission quickly followed suit. I ask that the Borough Assembly bring a halt to it all, by declining to take
action on the proposed Lutak Dock ore terminal until a legal and extensive public review process has been followed.

We simply can not have it all. We tout Haines as the Adventure Capital of Alaska, we have thriving commercial and subsistence
fisheries, we host thousands of bald eagles in the Chilkat Valley Eagle Preserve, we drive on a National Scenic Byway, we breathe clean
air, we drink clean water and we can still hear the sounds of nature.

An ore terminal and the thousands of truck loads passing through the Chilkat Valley could easily destroy everyone of those things. 
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From: Sharon Resnick
To: Borough Assembly Members, Mayor Doug Olerud, Borough Manager Annette Kreitzer
Re: Lutak Dock Phase 3

Date: April 11, 2022

When does it stop? Why are our appointed committee members continually allowed to pursue
their own interests, rather than that of the public?

Repeatedly during public meetings, we were told that our local government was only interested
in making the Lutak dock able to safely receive the food and fuel that we needed for our
‘community. Some of us expressed concern that maybe okaying Phase One and Two was a sly
attempt to initiate building a dock to benefit mines. We were told that this was absolutely not
the case.

Now—in secret—the Port and Harbor Advisory Committee has rallied to advance the needs of
Ganadian mines over those of us who live here. And the Planning Gommission quickly followed
suit. | ask that the Borough Assembly bring a halt to it all, by declining to take action on the
proposed Lutak Dock ore terminal until a legal and extensive public review process has been
followed.

We simply can not have it all. We tout Haines as the Adventure Capital of Alaska, we have
thriving commercial and subsistence fisheries, we host thousands of bald eagles in the Chilkat
Valley Eagle Preserve, we drive on a National Scenic Byway, we breathe clean air, we drink
clean water and we can still hear the sounds of nature.

An ore terminal and the thousands of truck loads passing through the Chilkat Valley could
easily destroy everyone of those things.







